
From:                              PeterV 

Sent:                               Thursday, January 31, 2013 6:46 AM 

  
Peter 

  

Thank you for this informative note. Thank you for your unrelenting property management 

positive efforts. You are the best landlord that we have ever had since we first rented here 20 + 

years ago.  

  

Chairman, CEO,  

Nicholas Financial, Inc. 
 


